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March 6, 2018 
 
 
Director Mario E. Patrón Sánchez 
Centro de Derechos Humanos Miguel Agustin Pro Juarez 
internacional@centroprodh.org.mx 
 
 
Dear Licenciado Mario E. Patrón Sánchez, 
 
We are in full support of your efforts to combat the inhumanity in extrajudicial killings, access 
to water, housing, indigenous land, and a healthy environment.  To harm people is universally 
unacceptable, and we commend the efforts of Centro Prodh to improve quality of life for 
Mexican citizens. 
 
Please accept our modest donation of $100, to go towards your work. It would be a pleasure to 
speak with you by phone to learn more about your recent efforts. 
 
Kind Regards, 
  
 
Bart Ziegler PhD, President 
The Samuel Lawrence Foundation 
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